
 
 

 

July 2, 2020  
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders:  
 
With DDS releasing their guidelines for visitation last evening we would like to thank you all 
for your patience as we awaited their directives.  With the planning and procedures our 
staff put into place over the past two weeks for home visits, we are pleased that the 
guidelines align with what we anticipated.  Several visits have been planned with families 
for this weekend.  The planning and foresight of our staff have enabled us to move forward 
quickly with the guidance.  We hope that the scheduled visits go well and we can continue 
to schedule visits throughout the summer months.  
 
Guidance was also released today regarding the opening of adult day programs and summer 
school programs.   The guidance allows for these programs to open as early as July 6th.  We 
WILL NOT be opening on the 6th.  While thoughtful planning has gone into Amego’s 
programs re-opening, we need to carefully assess the guidance(s) that were issued today 
from DDS and DESE and will begin a phased reopening for these programs later in the 
month.   
 
We would like to wish you all a safe and happy Fourth of July weekend, and look forward to 
connecting next week.  Enjoy the holiday weekend.  
 
Thank you,  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 


